Town of Haw River

Agenda Meeting

Monday, July 31, 2006
The Town Council of the Town of Haw River held its Agenda Meeting on Monday, July 31, 2006 at the Haw River Municipal Building at 7:00 p.m.

Councilmembers Present:
Mayor Buddy Boggs, Bill Miller, Jeff Fogleman, Ricky Honeycutt, and Steve Mullis  


AGENDA SESSION
Public Hearings

Consent Agenda

Approval of Previous Meetings’ Minutes:  July 3, 2006 - There was no

discussion.

New Business

Flood Damage Prevention Ordinance and accept new FIRM – Misty let the Council know that a rep from the state would be in attendance at the public hearing on August 7, 2006 to answer any questions.

Set Public Hearing for Rezoning 751 Trollingwood Rd - Steve Whitfield of Whitfield Properties has requested rezoning 751 Trollingwood Road (parcel 8894762902, tax map 13-13-4) from R-18 to B-2 to allow his client to use the property for a chiropractic office.  The public hearing will be set for August 28, 2006.  

Set Public Hearing for Rezoning
1.
723 East Main St
2.
725 East Main St 

3.
103 Ferris St 
A Better Development Group has requested rezoning on behalf of the property owners for three parcels of land at the corner of East Main Street.  Currently 723 E Main St and 725 E Main St are zoned R-12 and 103 Ferris St is currently zoned R-G.  They are requesting that all three lots be rezoned to B-2.  There are offers to purchase the lots contingent upon the rezoning.  The Council asked what the plans were for the lots, but A Better Development Group said there are several people interested in the lots at this time so noting is definite at the present time.  The public hearings will be set for August 28, 2006. 
Discuss Repairs on Town Hall – The Council instructed Misty to get bids on repairing the building and get back with them once the bids are in.
Open Forum 

There were no comments.
Announcements

Councilmember Miller asked Misty to write a letter to DOT asking them to repave Main Street (old Hwy 70).
Mayor Boggs asked Chief Felts to provide a list to the council of places on State and Town maintained roads where additional speed limit signs are needed.

NCLM Presentation/Discussion Council-Manager Form of Government – Madeleine Henley and Hartwell Wright of the NCLM answered questions the council had about personnel matters and things they could and could not do in the Council-Manager form of government.
There being no further business, Councilmember Mullis made a motion to adjourn at 8:32 p.m.  Passed unanimously.

____________________________         ________________________________

Mayor                                                       Town Clerk

